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Summary of outcome

Louise Yates- EY460966  

All early years providers must meet the legal requirements in the 'Statutory framework for 
the early years foundation stage', which you can find at 
www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-years-foundation-stage-framework--2. If we 
find that a provider is not meeting the requirements, we can take action to ensure they put 
matters right. On 3 September 2019, we completed an inspection where we identified that 
this provider was not meeting some of these requirements. We have served a Welfare 
Requirements Notice. This is a legal notice that requires the provider to take the actions 
below within the timescales set out. The provider will be able to give parents further 
information about this.  

Action required  

improve safeguarding knowledge so appropriate and effective action is taken to safeguard 
children, in particular when a child makes a disclosure, by 27 September 2019  

implement effective risk assessments to ensure children remain safe, with particular regard 
to children playing in the garden, by 9 September 2019   

keep a record of children's accidents, incidents and existing injuries to ensure that their 
safety and well-being are met, by 9 September 2019  

implement effective strategies for managing children's behaviour, with particular regard to 
positively supporting their emotional well-being, by 27 September 2019   

ensure there are effective systems in place to promote children's understanding of good 
health and hygiene, by 27 September 2019  

ensure sleeping babies are checked frequently to maintain their safety and well-being, by 
09-09-2019  

improve arrangements for adult-led and child-initiated play to help provide good-quality 
learning experiences for children and to raise the quality of education, by 27 September 
2019  

develop systems to further support children when they first attend, to establish their starting 



points and individual interests to help them settle, by 27 September 2019.   

We are satisfied with the action taken by the provider. The provider is still registered with 
Ofsted.
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